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From: Ginger Hurst <ginger_hurst@hotmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, December 7, 2016 11:31 AM

To: Fate.lefford@doc.sc.gov; South Carolina Dept of Corrections; Haley, Nikki; Dr Beverly 

Wood; Dayne Haile SCDC General Counsel office; Smith, Jamal

Cc: Ginger Hurst

Subject: Thank you to the staff Kirkland Ms Yarborough and Ms. Singletary 

I would like to take the time to give a thank you. 

Tonight when I went to pill line I explained to the nurses, Ms. Yarborough and Ms. Singletary, that I had asked 

for the distilled water for my C-PAP for the past three days and was now completely out. I explained that Ms. 

Gill had tried to interject herself into the middle of me getting my supplies and that she not only had no idea what 

I needed but that I had never had to deal with her since I arrived here. Gill was making things more confusing and 

less efficient so that she would have control - the only thing she wants or cares about. Nurse Yarborough made a 

call and took my empty jug. They went and got what I needed and made an extra trip back to my dorm to deliver 

it and in less than an hour.  

F2, the mental health or ICS dorm, has reasonably decent staff. Security keeps things calm 

without being overbearing. The counselors, while short handed keep up with the patients 

fairly well. The nurses are stationed over at GPH but when they come for pill line they are 

always nice and make sure we get what is needed. The only one that is a problem is Gill [and she is 

not a nurse, only a CNA]. She is so desperate to bully the patients and be bossy that she does not get her own job 

done.  

What we need more of are nurses like Yarborough and Singletary. They get the job done 

and do it with a smile and efficiency. My thanks to them both. 

 

John Springer 294365 

Kirkland F2 


